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Next Tuesday, 17 September, sees our annual Open Evening for parents of
children looking for a school place for September 2025. We would
encourage you to spread the word amongst family and friends about this
event which starts at 4.30pm and finishes at 7.00pm. Many of your children
will be taking part as guides and ambassadors for the school. Given the late
finish on Tuesday, school will start at the slightly later time of 9.30am the
following day, Wednesday 18 September. 
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Late Start (9:30am)

K
EY

 
D

A
TE

S

Thursday 26th September - Early finish (1:55pm)
- Prize Evening (6:00-7:00pm)

Tuesday 17th September Open Evening (4:30 - 7:00pm)

Wednesday 18th September

It was a pleasure to see so many of you at the welcome BBQ last Friday afternoon. Our new year 7
students have settled in to school life well and we look forward to celebrating their achievements
over the coming years. On the subject of celebrations, invitations have been sent out for our prize
evening on 26 September. If your child has been invited please do confirm your attendance with
the school office.

Parents of children in years 12 and 13 might like to know that we have started our series of
Wednesday Discovery Talks. Each week a different guest speaker from a variety of industries and
backgrounds will be delivering a lecture and taking questions from the students as part of their
enrichment programme. We have been fortunate to secure a wide range of exciting individuals to
do this, including best-selling author Alex Wheatle, and BAFTA winning director 
James Rogan. Please do follow us on X and Instagram to keep up to date with 
these and the other exciting things that are happening at SJBC this term. 

Back to school! As the first full week of lessons this academic year comes to
a close, it’s been wonderful to see our students enjoy discovering new
knowledge as they settle into the lessons. Remember you can support your
child in their learning by talking through their homework each day. The
details of work set can be found in the Arbor app under the “assignments”
heading.
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